
PO No. 049 / 2017 
 
 
8th May 2017 
 
 
Subject: Notice of Invitation to the Annual General Meeting 2017 (Re-scheduled) Available on  

 Corporate Website 
 
To:  President 
             The Stock Exchange of Thailand, 
 
 
For the International Engineering Public Company Limited schedules the Annual General Meeting 
2017 (Re-scheduled) on Monday, 22 May 2017, 2 p.m. at Plenary Hall 1, Queen Sirikit National 
Convention Center, Ratchadapisek Rd., Klongtoey District, Bangkok Metropolis.   

 
The Company would like to inform that the Notice of Invitation to the Annual General Meeting 2017 
(Re-scheduled), together with related archives and all three types of Proxy Form (Form A, B and C) 
are now available on corporate website: www.iec.co.th. 

 
 
 
Please be informed accordingly. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
( Lt.Dr. Suphornchai Siriwoharn  ) 
Chief Executive Officer 

 
 

 

http://www.iec.co.th/

